MUPY welcomed a Delegate from Universitas Ahmad Dahlan, Indonesia

May 21, 2019

On Tuesday 21st May 2019, at MUPY’s room 211, Assoc.Prof.Dr.Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for
Research & International Relations, together with Asst.Prof.Dr.Piyatip Khuntayaporn provided a warm
welcome for Dr.Arif Budi Setianto from Faculty of Pharmacy, Universitas Ahmad Dahlan, Yogyakarta,
Indonesia. He visited MUPY to strengthen a collaboration between two institutions in terms of an
academic exchange program, international internship, and research. After that, he visited MUPY

library and MPIC and gave a special lecture entitled “Solid State Analysis on Grinding and

Tableting” to MUPY faculty members and graduate students.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2486



